
October 1, 2022

Dear Parents,

Greetings of Peace!

It is our joy, pride and honor to share with you that we have been invited to be 
a partner-collaborator and pioneering school for a Peace Education Program 
with Oklahoma State University and with Manuel L. Quezon University. 

This very significant and relevant program shall be integrated as part of our 
core thrust on Values Formation. Distinguished representatives from the two 
highly reputable institutions shall be visiting us this week for a program launch 
involving our Life-Learners and teachers.

In this connection, we are also moving our scheduled 1st Parents Hybrid 
(face-to-face / online) Seminar from Oct.8 to Oct.15, Saturday, 1:00pm. We 
want to prepare for the said Peace Program Launching and be able to process 
and present it more on our Oct.15 Parents Seminar. We aim to have an active 
forum on Values Formation for our kids, discuss the Anti-Bullying Act and our 
positive approaches on it, and understand more the Generation Z to which our 
kids belong.

Thank you for your support and involvement.

See you on Oct. 15. 

God’s peace be upon us all.

Very Truly Yours,

“Come Holy Spirit… Renew the face of the earth.”

 

(SGD) Marites Barcelona,Ph.D
Directress – Principal
 
Noted;

(SGD) Bro. Alvin Barcelona
President-Founder

“To God be the glory... Forever and ever. Amen.”


